
 

 

 

 

 

April 2024 

 

Dear Esteemed Member, 

 

Founded in 1924, the New York State Association for Health, Physical Education, Recreation and Dance (NYS 

AHPERD) has the privilege of celebrating 100 years of service to dedicated members, like YOU! 

 

We continue to support and inspire professionals, future professionals and retirees throughout New York State.  

We strive to provide quality professional development, leadership opportunities and to recognize excellence 

within our disciplines while continuing to support, advocate and promote physically active and healthy lifestyles. 

 

As we turn the page to the next 100 years, we’re asking you to consider a donation to our future.  We’re beginning 

to lay a framework for new resources, tools, enhanced programs, advocacy efforts and professional development 

for future professionals and early professionals through veteran teachers.  Having access to updated technology 

will allow our incredible staff, who work diligently behind the scenes, to continue to maintain the platform of 

services they provide members every day.  We also need to continue to preserve our beautiful central office 

(pictured above). 

 

As a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization, NYS AHPERD relies on your continued membership and a successful 

annual conference to uphold the level of quality services we provide.  While the recent pandemic may have 

slowed us down a bit, we are looking forward to regaining our momentum and expanding all that we have to offer. 

 

We’re thrilled to have your support as a member, and hopefully as an attendee at future conferences, particularly 

this year, as we celebrate our 100th anniversary.  We appreciate you considering a contribution of “$100 for our 

next 100 years.”  This campaign will help us continue to provide the best possible service to our members and 

children as we strive to make NYS health education and physical education programs the best they can be. 

 

Please, help us to achieve another strong century of support for the generations of educators to come! 

 

With sincere gratitude, 

         

Margaret Robelee   Tamela J. Ray, Ed.D., C.M.A.A.   Jessica A. Synenki   

President    Chair, Board of Directors   Executive Director 


